
May 2021

CHESTERBROOK ACADEMY 

MONTHLY NEWS

Welcome Spring!! ☺

Please remind all children to 

continue to wash their hands and 

cover their mouths when they cough 

and sneeze to prevent germs from 

spreading!! Masks are required for 

ages 2 and up. Please remember to 

have your mask on when arriving for 

drop off  and pick up. 

❖CBA is a peanut free school.  We have 

several students with severe allergies to 

peanuts and tree nuts.  Please refrain from 

sending any nut products in with your 

child(ren). 

❖ Sick policy:  If your child gets sent home 

with a fever, or due to vomiting or diarrhea 

they must be 72 hours symptom and 

medication free before returning to school.

❖All paperwork must be refilled out every 6 

months (physicals are needed every year). 

❖Tuition payments are due bi-weekly.  

Tuition payments are due for the following 

two weeks of school.  Please note a $25 

late fee is applied at 12:00 on Mondays for 

late tuition. (Sign up for ACH to avoid late 

payments.)the

Dates to Remember:
5/4 – Star Wars Day

5/14 – Crazy Hair Day
5/20 – Beach Day

5/28 – Patriotic Day! 

*Don’t be late, $25 late fee charges are 
applied automatically the following 

Wednesday.  

Just a few reminders…

It’s sunscreen season! Please send in 
sunscreen labeled with your child’s name 

along with a sunscreen form signed for 
your child’s teacher. 

Please refrain from bringing in home toys! 
A small stuffed animal for rest time is okay, 

but it has to fit in your child’s backpack. 

Intermediates, PreK & Kindergarten can 
can bring in disposable water bottles only. 

Please send an instant message on the 
tadpoles app when you arrive for pick up.


